
 

The 300 FAQs  

Q: Do I have to re-register to shoot another round?  

A: Yes, for every round you want to shoot, you need to re-register through the sign-up link 

so a new QR code and scoresheet can be sent to you. You can shoot as many rounds 

throughout August that you want to and submit them along with the videos.  

Q: Can I shoot yards?  

A: This virtual competition is a variation of the WA18 round/Vegas Round, hence why the 

distance is in metres. We are not looking to add yards to The 300 at this time.  

Q: Why can’t I send a scoresheet by email?  

A: Although we appreciate and understand some members do not have a smartphone or 

tablet, we are trialling a virtual competition using the Ianseo Scoring app to make it quicker 

to collection scores.  

Q: Can I film two targets at once?  

A: We need to have one video from each archer to go with their score submission. We will 

accept either a video of just the target (for the duration of the 36 arrows), or the target and 

you shooting. Ideally this should be sent in a time-lapse format, but if you are unsure of how 

to do this, send the video in normal speed and we can edit the footage to be time-lapsed.  

Q: Will there be prizes?  

A: Just like the 360 Challenge, The 300 will have certificates for participation, with final 

ranking position in each division. 


